
Maternity units in the West of England are working
together to decrease wound infections after caesarean
births. 

If you have had a caesarean birth, you will receive a text or
email about a month after the birth with a link to an online
survey. We are grateful for your time filling out and
returning the survey to help us improve patient care.

If you haven't received an information leaflet about your
wound, please ask the person looking after you.


